
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
 

Monday, September 14, 2020 at 4:30p.m. 
Virtual Meeting via Zoom 

 

The regular meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee was called to order by Ed 
Harasimowitz at 4:39PM with members Nita Kincaid, Jack Brown and Deirdre 
Tavares present. Guest attending Magnus Smith and Juliet Hodge 
 
 

1. Call to order and attendence 

2. Additions to the agenda 
 
N/A 
 

3. Approval of minutes: 8/24/2020 
 
Approved 
 

4. Hewitt Farm Bi-Centennial Trail Project 
 
Magnus presented his potential plan to us, to replace broken boards beyond 
the bridge at Hewitt.  Timelines and budget were discussed.  Magnus will 
complete the form, Juliet will put the application together with his 
presentation in the office.  Wayne from Wetlands will need to review the 
application and supplies before signing off on the project.  Magnus will raise 
funds in parallel to the application process, for this project. 
 

5. John Dean Gallup House grant discussion 
 
Closing date for the RFQ is Oct. 2nd. 

 
6. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee 

 
Large tree down around the pond at Hewitt.  Nita to speak with the tree 
warden. 
 
Ed to print new maps and place them in boxes. 
 

7. Public Comments 
 
Annual reports are due by November.  The person responsible to give Juliet 
the information required. 



 
8. Adjourn  

Ajourned at 5:24 PM. 

Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


